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Coming up next week 

 
Ways to support at home 

In Maths we will be learning about 
capacity and mass. 

 
In English we will be writing our own 
persuasive letters using a range of 

grammar skills.  
 

In Art we will be creating our own magic 
inspired printing polyblock to create a 

patterned cloak for a magician. 

 
Reading x5 a week  

 
Multiplication revision (see you child’s 

book) 
 

Mathletics task: Subtraction and 
addition problem solving. 

 
 

On Wednesday the children were lucky enough to participate in a workshop 
led by the NSPCC called ‘Speak out. Stay safe’, we met ‘Buddy’ and talked 

about who we can talk to if we are not feeling safe. 

In English the children have been reading a range of persuasive letters 
ready for next week when we are going to write our own persuasive letters 

to Mrs Willimas to ask if we can have a magician visit us in school. 

 In Maths we have been revising written methods for multiplication and 
division and in Art we have been exploring printing techniques using stamps 

and creating out own polyblock flower prints.  



  

 

   

 


